
September 15, 2023

Hello Woodlands Community,

Welcome back and Happy Fall! We are having a great time with the new school year. Our students are growing
and learning every day. Thanks so much for your partnership and support in getting this new year off to a great
start.

Home-School Compact
Thank you to all of the families that attended our Title I Annual Parent Meeting held during the recent
Curriculum Night. As you may know, the Title I Program is a federal funding program designed to close
achievement gaps and ensure that all children have a fair, equal, and significant opportunity to obtain a
high-quality education.

At the Title I Annual Parent Meeting the principals shared that we would be gathering feedback from parents on
the Home-School Compact . The Home-School Compact document is a written agreement between the school
and the parents of children participating in Title I, Part A programs that identifies the activities that the parents,
the entire school staff, and the students will undertake to share the responsibility for improved student
academic achievement. In addition, the school-parent compact outlines the activities that the parents, school
staff, and students will undertake to build and develop a partnership to help the children achieve the State’s
high academic standards.

Please click the link HERE to share feedback with us on the Home-School Compact. Feedback will be
accepted until Friday, September 22nd.

Family/Student Handbook 23-24
TheWoodlands Family/Student Handbook for 2023-24 is now available. Please click HERE to view the
handbook. We ask that every family spend time reviewing this document with your student(s). Upon completion
of your review, we ask every family to acknowledge receipt of the document and the understanding that the
procedures included within are the expectations of Woodlands School, Inc. Click HERE to complete the
acknowledgement. We need an acknowledgement from every Woodlands family.

Spiritwear Order
Please order your Woodlands spiritwear by Monday, Sept. 18th. FORM
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